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[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27TH MARCH, 2006 

Question No. 4
Question:
Councillor J. Neville
“To ask the Manager for a detailed breakdown of the financial contribution requested from the developer in relation to Planning Application SD05A/0902 and the rational for this specific amount?”

REPLY:

Planning permission was granted on 2nd March 2006 for a 2 bedroom 2 storey end of terrace dwelling in respect of planning application register reference SD05A/0902.

Condition No. 12 of the above permission requires that: -

“the developer shall pay the sum of €11,211.00 (eleven thousand two hundred and eleven euro)  (updated at the time of payment in accordance with changes in the Tender Price Index) to South Dublin County Council as a contribution towards expenditure in respect of public infrastructure and facilities benefiting development in the area of the planning authority and that is provided, or that it is intended will be provided, by or on behalf of the County Council as provided for in the Contribution Scheme for the County made by the Council.  This contribution to be paid before the commencement of development on the site.”

The development contribution of €11,211, required under Condition No. 12 of this permission, is the standard rate of development contribution which is attached to all permissions of proposed development of residential unit of 2bedroom or more, granted from 1st January 2006, in accordance with the Council’s Development Contribution Scheme.

